
COUNCIL MEETING – 20TH JANUARY 2016  
ITEM 6 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Judith Mannion for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“How many children have either left or been removed from Red Plains 
Hartburn since the home opened on 9 March 2015?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


